MIHS

MARICOPA INTEGRATED HEALTH SYSTEM

Maricopa County Special Health Care District

August 16, 2018

Ms. Mary Piepenbrink, RN
Executive Vice President

Pieces Technologies, Inc.

8435 N. Stemmons Fwy., Suite 1150
Dallas, TX 75247

RE: Notice of Contract Award: 90-18-379-SSP Clinical Decision Support Software

Dear Ms. Piepenbrink:

Maricopa County Special Health Care District d.b.a. Maricopa Integrated Health System (MIHS)
is pleased to inform you that Pieces Technologies, Inc. has been recommended for a contract
award for the Clinical Decision Support Software. The award is contingent upon approval by
internal MIHS Senior Management and signature by the appropriate MIHS signatory authority.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 602-344-1494. We look forward to
working with you in the coming months.

Sincerely,

e

Laela Pardo
Contract Specialist
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